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THE NEXT CLUB MEETING WILL BE AT THE FIELD SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 9TH @ 9AM THE 

FIELD WILL BE CLOSED TO FLYING DURING THE CLUB MEETING. 

The board meeting will precede the club meeting at 8:30 AM at the field.  

Please Call Out Low Flying Full Size Aircraft to Members who are Flying! 

Club Meeting: 
Agenda for the Arizona Model Aviators  

May 13, 2023 

Meeting Started @ 9:00 AM 

Secretary: Reading of the Minutes read and approved 

 

Report: 

Membership: 235 

Safety:  It is that time of the year to start watching for snakes when retrieving downed aircraft from the desert. Remember always 

1) Carry a stick (one provided that is by the first aid station) 2) carry plenty of water, 3) take your cell phone with you and make 

sure someone in the pits has that number. 

 

   Field Maintenance: The county has regravelled our entry road to the field. 

2023 Club Officers 

 

President Gary Porter               602-692-8830   12/24 

V. President          John Mangino          480-980-1386    12/23 

Secretary       Matt Ventura             602-312-6606    12/23 

Treasurer       Jim Compton      480-818-1658    12/24 

 

     Board Members 

Bob Ruff        480-209-7081    12/24 

Tony Miologos        480-203-565      12/24 

Tim Dickey        480-540-7553    12/23 

Oly Recio        480-361-3128    12/24 

Shannon Gallagher                                602-510-3074    12/23  

Steve Gladstone                                     480-452-8744    12/23 

                         Maintenance Director 

 

                                    Membership 

Steve Gladstone        480-452-8744   12/23 

                                       Safety 

Gary Switala                                          480-201-2373    12/23          

 



 

 

 

 

Events: EF-1 Race AMA field, 5/21 

 

 

Old Business: Please welcome new members Scott Darbe and Ray Austin. FRIA application is still being processed. We have 

mapped out our navigation coordinates for the field and applied them to application. Jet days was very successful with 38 pilots and 

net revenue of $250. 

 

 

 

 

New Business: It was suggested that we put a place in the website where members can make donations to the club. This was 

initiated by Jim Compton and placed on the website for future donations. These donations will be recognized by the club. 

Raffle winners: Gary-glue, Art-glue kicker, Nick-screwdrivers, Isaiah-Plane, Ray-charger, Ed-Glue. 

 

 

Meet Adjourned @  9:50 AM 

 
 

 
 
Board Meeting:  
There were no Board meeting minutes recorded. 
 
 
 

Everyone enjoy your summer. Stay cool and see you back in the fall 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


